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 Friday 20th  September 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Let’s eat cake!  

 

On Friday 27th September 2019, Year 6 will be hosting a coffee morning in aid of Macmillan Cancer 

Support.  The coffee morning will take place in the main hall at 9am.  Macmillan provides physical, 

financial and emotional support to help people and their families to live life as fully as they can. 
 

There will be a range of confectionaries and refreshments available to purchase. All proceeds raised 
will be donated to Macmillan Cancer Support on behalf of Grove House Primary School. Any 
donations of cakes or buns for the coffee morning would be greatly appreciated. Please bring these 
donations to the office either on Thursday or Friday 26th or 27th September. 
 

Everyone is welcome please come and join us for a coffee/tea and a cake and help us to raise money 
for a fantastic cause!   

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
L Clapham 
Head of School 


